
JOHN Copelyn, the acting general 
secretary of the National Union of 
Textile Workers, has been appointed 
to the Executive Committee of the 
International Textile Garment and 
Leather Worker's Federation. 

The 1TGLWF represents 5 million 
workers worldwide in the textile, 
garment, footwear and allied in­
dustries. Over 146 unions from 68 
countries are affiliated to the 
international. 

LINK . 

Brother Copelyn's appointment 
marks a further step in the establish­
ment of links between FOSATU 
affiliates and the international 
labour movement. 

He joins Fred Sauls, the general 
secretary of the National Auto­
mobile and Allied Workers Union, 
who is on the Executive of the 
International Metalworkers' 
Federation and FOSATU's 
president, Chris Dlamini who sits on 
the Africa Executive of the Inter­
national Union of Food and Allied 
Workers' Associations. 

Since establishing links with the 
ITGLWF, the NUTW has been 
reporting to the international its 
battles with multinationals. Two 
years ago ITGLWFv general sec­
retary, Charles Ford, came to South 
Africa to give evidence in support of 
the N UT Ws case against S A Fabrics 
and more recently he has been 
drumming up support for the union 
in its dispute with the KwaZulu Shoe-
Company. 

PRESERVE 

It is not surprising, therefore, that 
Brother Copelyn should be 
appointed to the Executive which 
had previously been the preserve of 
TUCSA unions. 


